Alinistire des Affaires extiricures

Department of External Affairs

Canada

Ottawa, Ontario,
Kla 0G2

May 7, 1985
APZ-0962

Mr. Rudolph Lobl, Q.C.,

Lobl, Recht, Freedman and Danson,
Barristers and Solicitors,

Suite 202,

250 Dundas Street West,

Toronto, Ontario,

MST 225

Dear Mr. Lobl,

I have been asked to reply to your letter of
March 29, 1985, to the Secretary of State for External
Affairs concernzng the a551gnnent of Mr.Danson, Consul
General in Boston.

While I note Mr. Danson's desire to serve out
his "term" as Consul General, I confirm that, as I
informed Mr. Danson on March 29, 1985, the government
has decided that he'may remain in Boston until the end
of 1985.

Yours sincerely,

9. G. BARNIS

J.G. Harris,
Assistant Deputy Minister,
Personnel




